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Ottawa 30th June, 1909.

Sir.

In reply to your letter of the 17th instant, regarding

the refund of $16.36 which you have been asked to make,con¬

sequent upon an over-payment of salary to you previous to

your election as number of Parliament, which amount you state

you desire to have applied towards settlement of an account

of long standing which you state you have against the Depart¬

ment, I beg to say that it would be much more satisfactory if

you would make refund of the amount above stated. You can

at the same time submit your account ( giving full information)

regarding the services for which you claim payment, and it will

upon receipt be given Rareful consideration.

Your obedient servant.

Secretary.

D.H. McAllister, Esqr, M.P.,

Sussex, N.B.
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